Bay Area Family Church: Prepare for the arrival of True Mother next week

Kevin Thompson
May 28, 2021

Dear,

Greetings.

I am still living in the aftermath of the Holy Spirit experience of the Pastor's Summit in Las Vegas. Now
we will prepare for the arrival of True Mother next week and the June 5th online event. Our hope is to

inspire True Mother and move the heart of God while also continuing the work of the Holy Spirit.

Please continue to register people for the June 5th event and be prepared for follow up. On Tuesday
President Naokimi will roll out the step by step follow up plan.

This Saturday will be a busy day. We have our local ACLC breakfast featuring Pastor Jerome Harris as
our speaker. Immediately following the breakfast we can support a special event in Chinatown, Oakland

(see flyer).

Remember, Sunday Service is now open and we welcome you back to worship and fellowship.

Pastor Kevin






